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Qa Republic of the Philippines

& Department of Environment and Natural Resources
== MIMAROPA Region

s Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Office

~—T
28 March 2023
MEMORANDUM
TO H THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DENR-MIMAROPA
ATTN : THE REGIONAL DIRECTOR

Mines and Geosciences Bureau

FROM £ THE OIC, PENR OFFICER
Calapan City, Oriental Mindoro

SUBJECT - REQUEST OF CERTIFICATION REGARDING RAIN-INDUCED
LANDSLIDE AND FLOODING

Submitted is the request letter from the Philippine National Police Regional Mobile
Force Battalion requesting certification regarding rain-induced landslides and flooding for the
proposed relocation site of Regional Mobile Force Battalion 4B Headquarters and Training
Center located in the Municipality of Bongabong, Oriental Mindoro.

For information and consideration.

Tracking No. 2303000288/Louise

llang-ilang St., Sitio II, Suqui, Calapan City, Oriental Mindoro
DENR Contact Nos. (043) 288-3017, tel. fax. 288-3006




Republic of the Philippines
NATIONAL POLICE COMMISSION
PHILIPPINE NATIONAL POLICE, POLICE REGIONAL OFFICE MIMAROPA :
REGIONAL MOBILE FORCE BATTALION
Pinagsabangan I, Naujan, Oriental Mindoro

March 10, 2023 e
Mr. Alan L. Valle / ‘[ ;; f‘% R
OIC, PENRO P MLW/)
SUQUI,CALAPAN CITY ;- |
Dear Mr. Alan: :

The Regional Mobile Force Battalion 4B serves as the mobile reaction unit of
Police Regional Office MIMAROPA for the Internal  Security Operations and
reinforce/support to the Provincial, City, and Municipal Police Units for Public Safety
Operations, and Special Police Operations.

On February 20, 2023, Honorable Elegio A. Malaluan, Municipal Mayor of
Bongabong, generously donated a 1 (one) hectare parcel of land suitable for relocation
of Regional Mobile Force Battalion 4B Headquarters and Training Center, located at
Bongabong, Oriental Mindoro.

In view of the foregoing, we would like to request Certification from Mines and Geo-
Sciences Bureau (MGB) with relation to rain-induced landslide and flooding.

Attach herewith is the scanned copy of the Transfer Certificate of Title with No.
RT-67(7-11916), and Subdivision Plan that will be donated to our Unit, for your reference.

We are looking forward for your positive response in this matter.
Very truly yours,

?
;%O C LAMPAD
Palice Colonel

Force Commander




o mgmz cemme of Tile No. .
residen oa‘ﬂm?wma&




3UV0

QISIAZY

ALY0

e e T SIS

SI5465-4%

O ML

CHOONH TYLHINO gi- v amsst
R0 Ho@md

TON B4

NOUYIOVINYI 130N 250

ANZINOD L33HS

HINMO

ON Tl

SO WA

YNVSTVL34 'O WY

FON L3IHS 49V V3

50858

IX\ aSZPl S

W

N 88802
R
ﬁph
|
{

INOS 6Z¢ 081 = VAV

A\ 85P68 N

64655

H.9P1 N
n

. H.01P68 N

P N E66LE




